
From: Melissa Kubit Angelides <kubitm@stjohns.edu>  
Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 3:52 PM 
To: Law Student 
Cc: Eric Shannon <shannoe1@stjohns.edu> 
Subject: Law School Student Emergency Fund 
Importance: High 
 
THE BELOW MESSAGE IS SENT ON BEHALF OF THE LAW SCHOOL STUDENT EMERGENCY FUND 
COMMITTEE 
 
Dear Student, 
 
I am writing on behalf of the St. John’s Law School Student Emergency Fund Committee. We have 
reviewed your application and will be awarding you a grant in the amount of $1,000 to help you meet 
your urgent financial needs. [If maximum award of $1,000 has been granted; if less than $1,000, remove 
the following sentence] With this award, you have received the maximum per student amount for the 
2021-2022 academic year.  
 
If you are set up to receive direct deposit funds from the University, you can expect to receive this grant 
within 3-5 business days of this message. Note this grant may need to be reported when filing future 
state and federal tax returns; please retain all records for your tax preparer.  
 
The Committee has received a number of applications and has made this decision assessing the 
immediate need demonstrated by applicants in light of the finite funds available. We know that this 
decision will likely not remedy all of your financial concerns, but we hope that it will provide some near-
term relief from your most pressing ones.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Law School Student Emergency Fund Committee 
 
Melissa Kubit Angelides 
Associate Director of Student Services 
Adjunct Professor  
St. John’s University School of Law 
8000 Utopia Parkway 
Queens, New York 11439 
(718) 990-6044 
kubitm@st.johns.edu 
Pronouns: she/her/hers 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


